
Compressed Air Leaks Put the 
Pressure on Energy Bills
ENERGY STAR® says, “Leaks are a 
significant source of wasted energy 
in a compressed air system, often 
wasting as much as 20-30 percent of the 
compressor’s output. Compressed air 
leaks can also contribute to problems 
with system operations, including: 

• Fluctuating system pressure, which 
can cause air tools and other air-
operated equipment to function 
less efficiently, possibly affecting 
production.

• Excess compressor capacity, 
resulting in higher than necessary 
costs.

• Decreased service life and 
increased maintenance of 
supply equipment (including the 
compressor package) due to 
unnecessary cycling and increased 
run time.

Keep your compressed air systems 
properly maintained and upgrade to 
energy-efficient materials to keep utility 
bills low. Rebates are available for 
eligible items such as:

• Compressed air energy audits and 
leak reduction

• Engineered nozzles
• Flow controllers
• Mass air dryers
• VSD air compressors

Call 877-NRG-LBWL (877-674-5295) or visit 
hometownenergysavers.com to take 
advantage of these incentives.

You can now 
register for Pennies 
for Power online!
Visit lbwl.com/

pennies

Spring is right around the corner, and 
that also means mating season for our 
resident peregrine falcons, April and 
Tornado! Since 2004, the BWL has seen 
over 50 eggs laid inside the nesting box 
for the endangered peregrine falcon 
which sits atop the Eckert Power Station. 
Catch a live look inside the nest 24-7 at  
lbwl.com/falcon.aspx.



Recycle-Rama, mid-Michigan’s 
largest recycling event, will 
take place on 

Saturday, April 13
9am to 2pm 

Ingham County Health Dept., 
5303 S. Cedar St., Lansing 

BWL residential electric 
customers may take this 
opportunity to recycle working 
room air-conditioners and 
dehumidifiers to receive a $25 
rebate (limit two of each per 
household). 

PLEASE NOTE: There will be 
a $20 fee, payable by cash 
or check, for each TV and 
computer monitor to be 
recycled. Batteries, paint, 
hazardous materials and 
household trash will NOT be 
accepted. For additional 
information on what can be 
recycled, visit lansingrecycles.
com or call 517-483-4400. 
Need service hours and want 
to help? Volunteers are needed 
to make this event a success. 
Visit bit.ly/RecycleRama2019 
to sign up!

Report Outages
Power, Downed Line or Streetlight

877-295-5001

Outage Center
lbwl.com/outagecenter

BWL Mobile App
lbwl.com/app

Outage Texting
898295/txtbwl

Water Main Break
517-702-6490

Medical Alert Form
If in-home medical equipment 

depends on electricity, sign up for our 
medical alert list. Call 517-702-6006, or 
go to lbwl.com and click on Medical 

Alert Form.

Seniors Shut-off Protection
If you are 65 or older, the BWL will not 

shut off your electricity during the 
heating season. Call 517-702-6006.

Military Families
Families with active members of the 

U.S. Military are protected from  
shut-offs. Call 517-702-6006.

Winter Shut-off Protection
Customers having difficulties paying 

their utility bills may qualify for a 
winter protection plan.  

Call 517-702-6006.

Round Up 
Round up my monthly utility bill to 
the next whole dollar

Add $1 
Add a dollar to my monthly bill

Round Up and Add 
Round up my monthly bill to the 
next whole dollar and add $______

One Time Donation
Enclosed is a check for $______                  
as my one-time contribution to 
Pennies for Power

Pennies for Power helps provide shut-off 
protection for BWL customers who are 
struggling to make ends meet. 

Name:

Date:

Address:

Phone:

BWL Account Number:

Mail to: 
Board of Water & Light 
PO Box 13007, Lansing, MI  48901-3007

Sign up online at lbwl.com/pennies

There are four ways to help:
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